
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement for the Parish of St. Andrew the Apostle, Catford 
Sunday 22nd September 2024 

 
 

The Bishop of Southwark is pleased to announce that The Reverend Rebecca 
Wilkinson, Assistant Curate of Shaw, Crompton & Thornham in the Diocese of 
Manchester, is to be the Vicar of St. Andrew the Apostle, Catford.  

Rebecca (Bec) is delighted to be taking up this new appointment, and subject to 
satisfactory completion of the necessary procedures, she is to be collated and 
inducted at St. Andrew’s Church on Sunday 12th January at 6pm.  

There is more information about Bec on an additional sheet.  

 
The Rt Rev Christopher Chessun 

Bishop of Southwark 
 
  


